MEMORANDUM 
TO:

Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor



Bobbie H. Grace, Vice Mayor



Walter B. Duke, III, Commissioner


Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner



Albert C. Jones, Commissioner

CC: 

Robert Baldwin, City Manager


Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager



Louise Stilson, City Clerk
FROM:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

DATE:

February 10, 2015
RE:

Resolution Establishing a New Charter Review Board
______________________________________________________________________________

Attached is a proposed Resolution creating a new Charter Review Board, as directed by the City Commission at the January 14, 2015 City Commission Workshop.

The resolution is modelled after the resolution which created a Charter Review Board in 2009.  It provides that the Board will consist of ten (10) members and five (5) alternate members.  The Mayor and each Commissioner will each appoint two (2) members and one (1) alternate member.  The terms of the members will begin upon their appointments and terminate upon the acceptance by the City Commission of the Board's Report.


This Resolution is ready for City Commission adoption.

